
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 19 OCTOBER 2010 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(428) Program: Internal Product 

Senator Barnett asked: 
Has the Department/agency received any advice from the Government or any other 
source on how to respond to FOI requests? 
 
Answer: 

All FOI requests received by the Department of Immigration and Citizenship (DIAC) 
are processed in accordance with the FOI Act, with reference to the FOI Guidelines 
issued by the Department of Prime Minister and Cabinet. 
 


